
 

Mount Colah Station  
Footbridge Renewal works 
From Monday 15 January to Friday 16 February 2024 
What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is replacing the existing footbridge at Mount Colah Station.  As part of the project, new lifts 
will also be constructed on the platform’s eastern and western sides of the station.      
To prepare for the construction of a new pedestrian footbridge and lifts, we will be carrying out civil 
works around the station from Monday 15 January to Friday 16 February. 

How this affects you 
Noise 
• These works will create additional noise. 
• Works will take place from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 
• Power tools and machinery will be used throughout work, and we will select low-noise equipment 

where possible. 
• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times. Some deliveries may occur at 

night due to daytime travel restrictions on large vehicles.   
• Finishing works including the removal of equipment may take place beyond the dates stated above. 
 
Street parking closures 
• We will require some parking spots on Pierre Close, Mount Colah from 7am Monday 15 January to 6pm 

Friday 16 February. 
• Parking will be available in other areas along Pierre Close, Mount Colah. 
• Access to driveways will always be maintained. 
• Traffic controllers will be on duty to direct motorists and pedestrians throughout the works. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

Contact us  
Project Information line: 1800 684 490 
Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
Website: www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  
To report environmental or noise concerns (24 hours): 1300 656 999 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Location of work  
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